
 
 

October 18, 2017 
SBI Ripple Asia 

 
Notice Regarding Reports on Ripple 

 
It has been reported in the media that a cryptocurrency-related company is under criminal 

investigation for allegedly defrauding customers with transactions involving XRP, a 
cryptocurrency mainly developed by Ripple Labs Inc. (HQs: San Francisco, U.S., CEO: Brad 
Garlinghouse, hereinafter the “Ripple”). SBI Ripple Asia would like to clarify that the company 
under investigation has no relationship with Ripple or the SBI Group. 
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Inquiries regarding this press release: 
SBI Holdings, Inc. Corporate Communications Dept., Tel: +81-3-6229-0126 
SBI Ripple Asia Co., Ltd. Public Relation, Tel: +81-3-6229-0710 


